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TO WHOM SO EVER IT MAY CONCERN

This is to certify that Mr. Mohd Aamir Son of Mr. Mohd Laiq worked as Project Engineer as

Irrigation Engineer in our company from October, 2019 to February, 2022 with our entire

satisfaction. During his working period we found him a sincere, honest, hardworking and

dedicated employee with a professional attitude and very good job knowledge. He is amiable in

nature and character as well. We have no objection allowing him a better position and have no

liabilities in our company.

We wish him success in life and all the best for future endeavours.

For JAIN IRRIGATION SYSTEMS LTD.


